
TOWN OF SPRINGDALE ANNUAL PLAN AMENDMENT PROCESS 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to the Town of Springdale Land Use Plan Section 14, 

Amending the Plan, a formal annual review period is established. Each year in the month of 

December, a formal notice shall be posted at the Town Hall and placed in the local paper 

notifying citizens of the plan review process. Members of the Town of Springdale Plan 

Commission or any other person owning land in the town may propose an amendment to the 

Land Use Plan. Proposals to amend the Land Use Plan shall be submitted in writing to the 

Town of Springdale Plan Commission, 2379 Town Hall Road, Mt. Horeb, WI 53572 on or before 

December 31. 

 

Publish: 12/1/2022 

Post at Town Hall and on Town website: 12/1/2022 Amy Jester, Plan Commission Chair 

 


